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On 11 July, 2014  The Chairman of the Chamber of
Advocates Ara Zohrabyan  met  the Mayor of Gyumri
Samvel Balasanyan. The Chairman and the Mayor
discussed the questions of providing the advocates   with
the offices  in Gyumri   free of charge who do not have
them.  Instead of it the advocates  once a month  will give
free consultations to inhabitants of  the town and  Marz. 
According to Ara Zohrabyan. 38 advocates are acting in
Shirak Marz and 36 of which act only in Gyumri. 6
advcocates are not provided with offices in Gyumri and it
its necessary to  give them opportunity  to  have an
activity.

Mayor Samvel Balasanyan  highlighted the necessity of
advocacy service  and mentioned  that  it is important to 
restore the belief  of   Gyumri earthquake survivors  who
lost it.

In its turn Ara Zohrabyan mentioned that the territory  will
be  furnished  by the means of the Chamber and
comfortable conditions will be made for both the citizens
an d advocates.

Within the frameworks of the visit to Gyumri  the
Chairman of the Chamber also met the advocates of the
region and discussed the available issues. Ara Zohrabyan
spoke about the noise  risen  against Susanna
Mkhitaryan.  By his words, The Chamber of Advocates  is
standing next to each advocate and will protect  his 
violated rights  during his advocacy.

Simultaneously   the elections of the coordinator of Shirak
Marz  took place on 11 July. As a result  the coordinator of
Shirak Marz  is elected the advocate  Hayk Harutyun
Harutyunyan.
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